
 

 

 

 

Sent by Email:  

Governance & Compliance Team 

Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service HQ 

Leigh Road 

Eastleigh 

Hampshire 

SO50 9SJ 

 

Direct Dial Tel:  023 8062 6850 

Fax:  023 8062 6718 

Email:  dp@hantsfire.gov.uk 

 

Our Ref: FOI 257 19-20 

 

Your Reference: Budget       

 

To: Mr D Bryant 

 

 

Email: request-615991-
ddfee8a2@whatdotheyknow.com 
 

Date: 21 November 2019 

 

Enquiries to: Information Compliance Officer 

Dear Mr Bryant, 
 

Freedom of Information Act 2000  
 

We are writing in respect of your recent application for the release of information 
held by the Authority.  

You asked:  
 
Are you able to supply me with the annual running budget for each station in 
Hampshire, ensuring that each station is listed individually, and shows a total amount 
with a breakdown for running costs, training, kit and any items that are above the 
annual budget. 
 
Our answer:  
 

We can confirm that we hold the information requested, please find it in the attached 

spreadsheet. The total budget for each station is shown in bold. 

 

We have included all costs that are directly attributable to stations, including staffing 

budgets. Please be aware that the negative figures given for “Rents” and “Service 

Charges” within the spreadsheet are income from partners who use space within the 

buildings. We can confirm that there are currently no stations who have exceeded 

their budgets. 

 

Training and equipment are provided from a centrally held budget, therefore, we do 

not hold station specific budgets for these items as per Section 1 of the Freedom of 

Information Act 2000. 
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Any future correspondence with HFRS in relation to this matter should be sent to the 
Information Compliance Officer at the above address.  
 
If for whatever reason you are unhappy with our response you may request an 
internal review by contacting DP@hantsfire.gov.uk or by writing to the Governance 
and Compliance Team at Hampshire Fire and Rescue Service Headquarters, Leigh 
Road, Eastleigh, Hampshire, SO50 9SJ. 
 
Should you remain dissatisfied you can appeal against the internal review decision 
by contacting the Information Commissioner, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow 
SK9 5AF. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Collinson 

Governance and Compliance Team 

 


